
From: Drummond, April
To: =yPlanningMembers
Subject: FW: New buildings & signage for the streets of Brentwood support
Date: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 4:55:40 PM

Commissioners,
 
This was sent after the packet published.  Thanks!
 
Best,
AD
 

From: Jamie Duran < > 
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 11:16 AM
To: Web Planning Division <Planning@brentwoodca.gov>
Subject: New buildings & signage for the streets of Brentwood support
 

CAUTION – EXTERNAL SENDER

Good afternoon,
 
Just wanted to voice my support for the new buildings at the Streets of Brentwood and for
additional signage. 
 
The more that can be done to attract people from an outside of Brentwood to the Streets of
Brentwood, especially from the crowds at Costco, that becomes beneficial for all businesses
and residents of Brentwood.
 
Thank you again,
 
 
JAMIE DURAN

Lic 1040134
 

Solar Podcast




